
To: CityClerk 

Subject: RE: Your e·comment doesn't work for me ..... (Email from Diana Lejins) 

--···Original Message----· 
From: diana lejins [mailto:dianalejins@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 05, 2017 2:07 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Cc: Diana Lejins <dianalejins@yahoo.com>; Pablo Rubio <Pablo.Rubio@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Your e-comment doesn't work for me ..... 

Your e-comment doesn't work for me ..... 
I have reported this numerous times. I was told that my info would be cancelled so that I could sign up again. 
This has not happened. 
Please have your IT department call me. This is totally unacceptable. 

In the meantime, please post the following in the two water items/budget hearing: 

This is totally inappropriate considering the pending litigation. Additionally, the Water Board Prop 218 hearing 
won't be held until Sep 7, 2017. This item should not be included until after such hearing and opportunity for 
protest. 

Thank you and please acknowledge receipt of this email. 

Working to make the World a better place, diana 
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